
 

 
TOWN OF WASAGA BEACH  

Bay Sands External Area and Local 
Drainage Improvements Phase 1  

CONTRACT NO. PW2021-15 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

Please be advised that Shore Lane will experience underground servicing and road 
reconstruction works, between 64th Street North and 61st Street North. The proposed works is 
expected to begin on June 2021 and the total length of the proposed works is approximately 
0.3km and includes new storm sewer, concrete curb and gutter and new asphalt. The construction 
limits are shown below. 

 
Please note that access from 61st Street to 64th Street North along Shore Lane will be limited and 
delays are expected during working hours, 7am to 7pm Monday to Friday.  

If you have any specific questions or concerns during construction, please contact the following: 

Town of Wasaga Beach R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited 
Mike Latimer, C.E.T. Mark Russo 
Project Coordinator Contract Administrator 
30 Lewis Street, 3 Ronell Crescent 
Wasaga Beach, ON, L9Z 1A1 Collingwood, ON, L9Y 4J6 
Ph: (705) 429-2540 Ext. 2342 Cell: (705) 441-4113 
m.latimer@wasagabeach.com mark.russo@rjburnside.com 
NOTICE issued May 2021 


